RECCOMMEDATION FROM THE FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 17TH June, 2022 AT THE MUNICIPAL ASSEMBLY CONFERENCE HALL, KADE,

The F & A Sub-Committee at its sitting on 1 7th June, 2022 at the Municipal Assembly Conference Hall, made the following recommendations for consideration by the Executive Committee of the Assembly:

- 1. Institution of management all-inclusive programme: that is, management as a team should be on the field at major market days to ensure revenue collectors are working efficiently and effectively as expected.
- 2. The information service Department and NCCE should be tasked to embark on an intensive public sensitization on the need to pay various fees ,licenses ,property rate and business operation permit on time as a way of fulfilling their local tax obligation as a key to the development of the local communities.

EMMANUEL K. SETORDJI (SECRETARY)

HON. NANA APPIAH DANIEL (CHAIRMAN)